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A big well done to Tilly, Evie, Kanye, Matthew and Alfie who have been nominated for a 
TRLC Award. These awards will be presented to the children at Truro Cathedral later in the 
term. 

Our next parent forum meeting will be on Monday 15th May at 3:15pm.  

Many thanks to the staff and volunteers for running a great number of clubs again this term. We have 

gardening, cooking, sewing, football, animation, netball, dance and active club. 

The children had their annual beach safety demonstration last week from the RNLI. They were reminded how 

to keep themselves safe, how to watch out for rip currents, how to always swim on a life guarded beach where 

possible and to remember the motto slip, slap, slop, glug and wrap!  



               Our stars of the week are       

   Charlie Rose, Matthew, Isaac and Imogen. 

                   Well done everyone.  

Well done to the following winners of our reading karate bands: 
Yellow - Morgan 
Orange - William 
Green - Jed 
Blue - Lily 
Purple - Noah, Yumi, Oliver, Finley and Lottie C 

Well done to Duncan, Alfie, Matthew, Kanye, Lily, Evie, Brett and Finley who took part in a rugby 
tournament last week at the Roseland. Everyone tried their best, the competition was very high but 
they all played superbly and thoroughly enjoyed the event. 

Tilly, Evie, Siena and Kanye went to the Roseland on Tuesday for a felt making 

workshop. They had a fun and interesting day making a very colourful creation which 

will be displayed in our school soon. 

Tilly, Siena,Yumi and Lily attended a mini tennis tournament on Wednesday. This proved 

to be energetic and a lot of fun. It was a great opportunity to meet children from  

other schools and improve their tennis skills. 


